
From: Aaron Youd
To: TPC Enquiry (DoJ)
Cc: "Shane Westley"
Subject: Response Submission to DOC/19/59650
Date: Sunday, 2 June 2019 8:31:42 PM
Attachments: Larcombes Road 85 Acres Map #2.pdf

Attention: Luke Newman
 
In response to the letter referenced above please note that I, Aaron Youd in my capacity
as director of Demasa Pty Ltd, being the owner of Lot 1 Larcombes Road, Reedy Marsh
(Title Reference: 229894/1), agree to the proposed rezoning of the 34ha area of my
property, highlighted in the attached document, to the classification of ‘Particular
Purpose Zone – Larcombes Road’ as part of the subdivision and sale process currently
being undertaken by Mr Shane Westley and myself.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.
 
Kind regards
 
 
Aaron Youd
Youd & Co
 
PO Box 368
Deloraine Tasmania 7304
M: 0408 508 170
 
 
Disclaimer
"This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain
information that is confidential and privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.  When
addressed to clients, any opinions or advice contained in this email are subject to the terms and
conditions expressed in the accompanying compilation report.  If you have received this email in
error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message.  Your
privacy is of upmost importance."
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